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Date: 11 October 2017

Subject: UN Environment/Economy Division Co-financing for GEF project “Leapfrogging South Africa’s
markets to high-efficiency LED lighting and high efficiency distribution transformers”

Dear Ms. Dinu,

I have the pleasure of writing to you to confirm the support of UN Environment to the UNDP-DBSA-GEF project
“Leapfrogging South Africa’s markets to high-efficiency LED lighting and high efficiency distribution transformers”.
The UN Environment’s United for Efficiency initiative will support the project with tools, guidebooks and training
through the global GEF project (full name: Global project to leapfrog markets to energy efficient lighting, appliances

and equipment).

The UN Environment affirms its desire to support the implementation of this project through an in-kind contribution
with an estimated value of US$ 30,000 over the 4 years. The contribution will comprise staff time during the 4 years
from the UN Environment Energy and Climate Branch, including:
e US$ 20,000 of staff time from the Head of the Energy Unit (P-4) in order to coordinate perspective partners
and provide strategic advice to the project.
e US$ 10,000 of staff time from the Head, UN Environment Office in South Africa to participate in
meetings/events and ensure collaboration with other UN Environment projects in the region.

The UN Environment welcomes this important project in South Africa and is pleased to be part of it.

Yours sincerely,

D .
i
{ ~Mark Radka
Chief, Energy and Climate Branch o7 ¢

Ms. Adriana Dinu

Executive Coordinator

Global Environment Facility

United Nations Development Programme

United Nations Avenue, Gigiri

P O Box 30552-00100 Nairobi, Kenya
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